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The Australian and South Australian Governments are jointly undertaking 
improvements to the Mitcham hills road corridor.  As part of this commitment, 
a planning study has started for Old Belair Road and Shepherds Hill Road 
/Main Road.

The study will focus on opportunities to improve access, travel times and 
safety for pedestrians, cyclists and motorists:
•  along Old Belair Road, with a focus on the intersections of Main Road/
   Russell Street and Old Belair Road/James Road
•  along Shepherds Hill Road (between the Blackwood roundabout and 
   Brighton Parade/Waite Street) and Main Road (between the Blackwood 
   roundabout and Edward Street/Carr Street).  

The survey is open until 14 February 2020. 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/MitchamHillsPlanningStudy

You can participate through an online survey, and by meeting our project 
team at one of the pop-up information session listed below. 

Members of the project team will be available to meet you at 
the following locations:

• Thursday 6 February 2020 from 3pm-8pm at the 
  Blackwood Community RSL - 1 Brighton Parade, Blackwood  

Your feedback will be used to inform concept plans, which will be 
released in the first half of 2020.

• Saturday 1 February 2020 from 10am-2pm at the 
  Blackwood Post Office - 262 Main Road, Blackwood.

• Saturday 8 February 2020 from 10am-2pm at the 
  Belair Community Centre - 1 Burnell Drive, Belair. 


